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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health Ko Q24

From: Kbhatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent:  Thursday, March 20, 2008 3:26 PM
To: ‘Messerotes, Gary'

Cc: Cox, Matt; Byerley, Ruben; Bratton, Patrick; Shinners, Steve
Subject: RE: Roadway Express site, 1708 Wood Street, Oakland

Hello Gary,

Yes, we would like the preferential pathway evaluation to be conduct prior to preparing the work plan. We would
hope that the results of the preferential pathway evaluation will aid in selecting optimal sampling locations should
it be determined that preferential pathways exist.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any additional concerns or comments regarding the letter.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
Local Oversight Program

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: {510) 777-2478
Fax: {510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

From: Messerotes, Gary [mailto:gmesserotes@burnsmcd.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2008 12:53 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: Cox, Matt; Byerley, Ruben; Bratton, Patrick; Shinners, Steve
Subject: Roadway Express site, 1708 Wood Street, Oakland

Hi Paresh,

We received your letter concerning the subject site, but wanted to clarify something with you. Am | reading your
letter correctly and you are requesting the Preferential Pathway Study to be done prior to submitting the workplan
for additional site assessment and the results of the Preferential Pathway Study to be included in the workplan?
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Gary ®. Messerotes, P.G.

Burns & McDonnell Engineering Company Inc.

3/20/2008
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393 E. Grand Ave., Suite J

South San Francisco, California, 94080
{650) 871-2926 ext. 238

(650) 871-2653 Fax

(415) 559-9487 Cell

ﬁHeip protect onr planet: Do not print this email unless necessary.
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